
We have carefully reviewed and corrected by both with our native English user, Michael A Mao, MD, 

American Born, Board Certified, MD from Mayo Clinic, Minnesota, USA, 1st Top Rank hospital in USA, 

in our team, Microsoft word checking grammar/spelling, as well as subscribed program, Grammarly. 

We also have Mayo Clinic institutional language editing services that we can use that we are happy 

to use. Once again, we apologized for the misspells/errors. We have reviewed and corrected 

according throughout manuscript as attached file.  

Sincerely,  

Wisit Cheungpasitporn, MD, FACP, FASN, FAST  

Division of Nephrology and Hypertension Mayo Clinic, Minnesota 


